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Thank you for taking the time to look through 
our 2019/2020 Sponsorship Package! My 
name is Nicole Stanchfield and I’m the 
President of Kamloops Pride. I’d first like 
to acknowledge the Secwépemc people 
and the unceded traditional territory of 
Secwépemc’ulucw, on which we hold this 
annual event.  

The past year has been an important one for members 
of the lesbian, gay, bisexual, trans*, queer/questioning 
and Two-Spirit (LGBTQ2S+) community.  Locally, we 
commemorated 50 years since the decriminalization 
of homosexuality with a flag-raising, supported the 
installation of a rainbow crosswalk in downtown 
Kamloops and completed a needs assessment to 
better serve those in our community.  At the national 
level, the Federal government is finally taking steps 
to end the harmful and dehumanizing practice of 
conversion therapy. As well, we see folks continue 
to challenge the Canadian Blood Services donation 
eligibility policies and we would like to extend our 
thanks to the folks at the TRU Students’ Union for 
their advocacy on this issue.

With your support, Kamloops Pride and the 
annual Pride Week festivities can continue to 
march on for the equity of all.

With gratitude, 
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